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NOTICE 

 

 

This notice provides a description of the process the Commission intends to use as it 

begins deliberations of PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power's 2017 Integrated Resource Plan 

(IRP) at the December 5, 2017 Regular Public Meeting.  Following discussion and 

resolution of the first two items on the Regular Public Meeting Agenda, the Commission 

will turn to PacifiCorp’s 2017 IRP.  Subject to change based on how the deliberations 

proceed, the Commission intends to divide the discussion into two stages as follows. 

 

For the initial stage, the Commission will seek input from the parties, through both 

summary presentations and Commissioner questioning.  Staff will begin by providing a 

brief summary of its recommendations.  Staff should limit its opening remarks to 

10 minutes, with the understanding that the Commissioners will be asking Staff follow-

up questions throughout the morning.  Next, PacifiCorp will be given 10 minutes to 

summarize its requests, and update the Commission on any proposals for conditions to 

mitigate production tax credit (PTC) risk and tax law changes1 and any changes to the 

size or timing of its proposals due to request for proposal (RFP) changes or other state 

proceedings.  The parties that have filed formal comments in this docket will then be 

asked to summarize their comments, again with the goal of five minutes per party, subject 

to extension for Commissioner questions.  Finally, subject to available time, members of 

the public may briefly make comments, aiming for two minutes each. 

 

Following the initial stage and a lunch break, the Commissioners will shift to 

deliberations.  During its deliberations, the Commission may have more targeted 

questioning of Staff, PacifiCorp, and the intervenors, but it anticipates the deliberation 

stage to primarily be a work session during which the Commissioners will be discussing 

the items amongst themselves, working through the company’s proposed action plan and 

sharing thoughts on each decision item. 

 

 

 

                                              
1 PacifiCorp’s Response Comments at 15 (Nov 28, 2017). 
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The Commissioners will likely adjourn the meeting without final decisions on all action 

items, and will return to reserved items and any other outstanding matters at the Special 

Public Meeting scheduled for December 11, 2017.   

 

Dated this 1st day of December 2017 at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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